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Tilbury Douglas has announced the promotion of Barry O’Hagan to Regional Director – Scotland.

With 25 years’ experience in the construction industry, having managed main contractor and
subcontractor firms, Barry joined Tilbury Douglas in 2022 as Operations Director – Scotland.

John Gittins, Managing Director – Building North at Tilbury Douglas, commented: “Since joining the
company, Barry has made a significant and positive impact on all parts of the regional business and I have
every confidence he will lead the Scottish region as it expands and grows further in the future.”
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